

TEACHER STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK

The Home and School Committee will be celebrating Teacher Staff Appreciation Week **February 13th-17th, 2017**

During this week there will be:

- Daily snacks provided in the staff room
- Daily prize draws
- Pot Luck Luncheon on Wednesday February 15th

The luncheon is hosted by parents for all staff of Park Street School. The luncheon will be held in the Library starting at 12:15pm

The Home and School Association and Parents of Park Street School appreciate all that our devoted team of teachers and staff do all year long.

This is our way of saying Thank You!!

Hope to see everyone at the luncheon on Wednesday Feb 15th .

If you are a parent who would like to help or make something and didn't receive an email please contact me at jenstew124@gmail.com

Park Street Home & School Association

Jenny Stewart – President Paisley Sibbald - VP Tara Delaney - 2nd VP Susan Harris – Treasurer Melissa Durling – Secretary